
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER  -  SEPTEMBER 2017 

We would like to welcome all the new children into our Nursery. 

 

DINNER MONEY   

     1 Day  = £2.20 

     2 Days = £4.40 

     3 Days = £6.60 

     4 Days = £8.80 

     5 Days = £11.00 

 

Dinner money must be paid on the first day your child attends Nursery 

that week. 

If you would like to pay for the half term please ask a member of Nursery 

staff how much that would be. 

 

Please send money in a named money bag or sealed envelope.  Please 

make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The photographer will be visiting the school on Wednesday 27th 

September.  He will be taking photographs of the children/siblings who 

attend school only.  If your child doesn’t attend Nursery on a Wednesday 

then you are welcome to bring them in to have their photograph taken at 

9.00am. 

 

HARVEST SONGS 

You are welcome to join us in the school hall for our harvest singing 

performance on Tuesday 10th October at 9.00am.  If your child doesn’t 

attend Nursery that day then you are welcome to bring them in to sing 

and take them home afterwards. 

 

INSPIRATION DAY 

Our inspiration day this half term will be on Wednesday 18th October and 

will be having a Halloween party, your child will need to dress up in 

something spooky on that day. 

 

 



UNIFORM 

Would parents please ensure all school uniform is marked with your child’s 

name especially new jumpers and cardigans. 

 

LUNCHES 

There is a choice of two options for lunch, they can have a school meal 

which is £2.20 or they can have a packed lunch provided by yourselves. If 

you choose to provide a packed lunch please be aware that we do not allow 

sweets in lunch boxes. Anything from the biscuit shelf is fine i.e. kit-kat 

etc, but please do not send children with bars of chocolate, sweets or 

fizzy drinks.   

 

We have a strong commitment to being a healthy school and should you 

require any advice please see Mrs Hill for our ‘Top Tips For A Healthy 

Packed Lunch’ leaflet. 

 

STAY AND PLAY SESSIONS 

We are planning on having some stay and play sessions in Nursery this half 

term.  At these sessions you will be able to come in and play with your 

child and have an informal chat with their key worker.  This half term 

they will be in the morning on Tuesday 17th October and Thursday 19th 

October.  If your child doesn’t attend on a Tuesday or Thursday, or you 

can’t make these sessions, and you would like to chat to you child’s key 

worker please let us know and we can arrange a phone call or a brief 

meeting after school.  Please note that stay and play sessions will be on 

different days in the spring term. 

 

HALF TERM 

Nursery will close on Friday 20th October at 3.00pm and will re-open on 

the Tuesday 31st October at 9.00am.  

 

 

 
 


